
 

 
 
 

Notice to Members – Health, Safety & the Environment 
   
Members are recommended to: 
  

▪ Appraise themselves of Mark Peacock’s Guide to the Upper Humber, 
▪ be aware of the likely changes in depth of water in the estuary,  
▪ ensure they carry adequate safety and survival equipment. Life jackets and a VHF 

must be carried. 
▪ take care on pontoons and when accessing boats. 

 
Also, to review the information contained on the Health & Safety notices in the foyer. 
  
Of particular importance are the following: 
 

o Risk Assessments & Control Measures - which advise safe ways to use equipment and 
how to carry out tasks safely. 

o Safety Data Sheets - which give information about hazardous substances and related 
first aid advice. 

o The location of Fire Equipment, the First Aid Kit and Defibrillator. 
o The process to be followed if a defect is discovered or after an Accident or Near miss - 

this is a feedback process to help reduce future risk. 
 

  
Further information can be found here 
https://www.humberyawlclub.com/documents.php 
  
Thank you for your attention to these matters. 
 
North Bank Committee 
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